3-4-2021, 1 p.m. — HB 2015HOUSE COMMITTEE ON REVENUE

| oppose HB 2015, due to the fact that State, County, and Incorporated Cities collect tax as Revenue far and above what was ever
projected when cannabis products legalization were enacted . Now since legislator’s, county and city board members have
discovered a new lucrative revenue source they have become revenue greedy in triplicate. Considering Page one (1), Line 21,
Section 1, (4)(a) “In excess of three ten (10) percent. With one hiccup the city or county must present to voters in the next statewide
general election. Consequently we citizens are on a circular path of the state, county, and cities ensuring jobs for government
employment. Raising cannabis product taxes in the form of Oregon State General Election, ballot measures are not inexpensive and
would use funds that could be used by the county for other expenditures.



